
1

rogerxf@outlook.com

From: alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
Sent: 25 July 2018 12:00
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: Investigation Into Non-Recent Offences At Former Chulmleigh School - 

Cr-055818-18 25/07/2018 11:59:43 [229443]

Investigation Into Non-Recent Offences At Former 
Chulmleigh School - Cr-055818-18

Were you an employee or student at Ashleigh Court boarding school in Chawleigh, 
Chulmleigh, between 1970 and 1980?
Police are investigating alleged non-recent sexual offences against a girl at the now-
closed school and are appealing to the public for their help.
Detective Constable Rob Poole, from Devon and Cornwall Police, said: “We are in the 
initial stages of a complex investigation relating to offences which occurred at Ashleigh 
Court Boarding School in Chulmleigh between approximately 1970 and 1980.
“We appreciate that this was quite some time ago and we are doing all we can to help 
the victim.
“We are wanting to speak to anyone who worked or studied at this school during this 
time period in the hope that they would be able to assist us with our investigation."
Please either email police on 101@dc.police.uk or call 101, quoting crime reference 
CR/055818/18.
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